Citizen Steve Riske voiced his concerns about the cars parking to close to the stop sign
on South 14th and Grand Avenue especially on Sundays during church services. Per
Chief of Police Nick Reimer the accidents at this four way stop are minimal. Police
Chief Reimer will contact the parish so he can advise them that they need to follow the
15 ft. parking from crosswalk ordinance. The police department will also follow up with
enforcement if need be. Alderperson Able suggested the committee revisit this in 3 or 4
months. If Mr. Riske is seeing a lot of trouble before that he should let the committee
know.




